
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 27, 2017 2:16:58 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 10:22 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Lisa Lurz

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Ontario cannot afford any further increases in hydro rates.  The working class simply cannot afford to
subsidize bonuses for executives who are already overpaid and frankly are not earning their current
salaries.  Since when are performance bonuses assigned to executives who cannot make fiscally
responsible decisions.  This Government has enabled the current situation and will enable it to
deteriorate further by moving forward with privatization, signing energy contracts that are not needed,
and improving rate hikes.
Please tell me how this will impact the rebate I was supposed to see on my hydro bill?

-- Attachment --

mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



